
APPRAISAL REVIEW BOARD MEMBERS NEEDED 

 

Applications are currently being accepted from citizens who would like to serve as an Appraisal Review 
Board (ARB) member for Burleson County.  The ARB is a citizen board that resolves disputes over 
appraisals and other matters that they are granted authority over by the Texas Property Tax Code.  As a 
member of the ARB, you will listen to testimony and review evidence by both the taxpayers and the 
appraisal district to make a determination. 

 

ARB members are appointed by the Local Administrative Judge.  The appointment is for two years 
beginning January 1, 2023 and ending December 31, 2024.  To be eligible to serve, a person must have 
lived in Burleson County for at least the past two years.  ARB members are not employees of the 
appraisal district and are not eligible for employee benefits.  The pay is $125 per day or $62.50 per half 
day.   

 

The ARB meets primarily on Tuesdays and Thursdays during protest season (June through August).  
Monthly meetings and supplemental hearings will be held throughout the remainder of the year as 
needed. 

 

If you are interested in serving on the ARB, please contact Kristal Hermes at 979-567-2318 ext. 107 or 
email bcadarb@burlesonappraisal.com.   


